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The Department of Computer Science at Hutatma Rajguru Mahavidyalaya, 

Rajgurunagar, organized an Arduino-Based Project Exhibition for the students of 

SYBSc (Computer Science). The exhibition served as a platform for students to 

apply theoretical knowledge, develop innovative solutions, and showcase their 

skills in electronics and programming through Arduino-based projects. 

A variety of innovative projects were displayed, showcasing the creativity 

and technical expertise of the students. Projects ranged from automation systems, 

smart home solutions, and robotics to health monitoring devices. Students 

demonstrated their projects to faculty members, peers, and visitors, explaining 

the working principles, components used, and the coding behind their 

innovations. 



Principal Dr. S.S. Pingle graced the event, observed the projects keenly, 

and interacted with the students. He provided insightful feedback and guidance, 

emphasizing the importance of practical applications in learning and encouraging 

students to pursue further research and development. His words of 

encouragement were a source of motivation for all participants. 

Prof. A.P. Kulkarni coordinated the entire event, from planning and 

organizing to execution. He provided technical guidance to the students 

throughout the project development process and ensured the exhibition ran 

smoothly. 

The exhibition successfully demonstrated the practical skills acquired by 

the students. It provided a platform for students to showcase their talents, receive 

constructive feedback, and gain confidence in project development. The event 

fostered a culture of innovation and hands-on learning within the department 

 

 

 



 

 

 


